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Teledyne Reynolds UK Announces Distribution & 
Representation Agreement with Milano Brothers Europe 

 

 
 

Teledyne Reynolds UK is proud to announce Milano Brothers Europe as their official Representative & 
Distributor for their Italian business relations. 

This partnership, beginning in January 2023, is the result of a successful working relationship between 
the two parties since 2016. The aim is to ensure Teledyne Reynolds UK can give their customers their 
highest quality support for loyal customers and meet all High-Reliability Interconnect needs for future 
programmes. 

 


